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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Democratic Republic of Congo for the presentation of their UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


We acknowledged with satisfaction the activities of the National Human Rights Commission undertaken for the promotion and protection of human rights, in accordance with its mandate between 2015 and 2018, including those related to human rights education, training and awareness activities for various social and professional groups.


While acknowledging the efforts and commitments of DR Congo in upholding human rights, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations for the consideration of  DR Congo:

- in cooperation with the civil society organizations, consider the adoption of special laws, in accordance with the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, that would more effectively address the issues concerning children with disabilities;

- to take measures in order to increase the participation of women in public life, especially in terms of their representation at the highest levels of government and in the judicial system.


We wish DR Congo a very successful review process.

